
 

December 17, 2021 
 
 

Dear Midview Staff and Families,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
I want to take this opportunity to extend my sincere hope that everyone has a very safe, relaxing, and fun holiday season.  We 
have all tried very hard to make this school year as normal as we can for our students, but I know there have also been a number 
of challenges along the way.   
 
School isn’t exactly the same as staff, students, and parents remember, but slowly but surely our staff members are rethinking 
ways to connect with students to offer the best education they can.  I am very proud of the way our families, students, and staff 
have worked together, but rest assured, we will continue to look for ways to better serve our students. 
 
On behalf of the Midview Board of Education, Administration, and Staff, we wish you all a Merry Christmas, Happy New Year, 
and hope that your holiday season is amazing.  Please review a few small updates below, but pay special attention to our calendar 
change.  
 
Winter Break Extension: 
 
I wanted to bring to all parents’ attention that our winter break will be extended, for students, by one day.  Students will not have 
school on Monday, January 3rd.  This day will be used as a professional development day for teachers and will be a “no school” 
day for students. 
 
Students will return on Tuesday, January 4th.  I appreciate your understanding as we work to continue to improve our 
instruction and work with students across the district.  
 

No School January 3rd for Students Flyer 
 

Midview Gear/Online Store: 
 
The Midview Gear store is still open and I am happy to share that orders have been coming in very well.   
 
With them maintaining their online stores and spirit wear ordering with only items they have in stock.  That could be sizes, 
brands, etc.., order fulfillment has been much better.  Below is a link to our newest Midview gear store.   
 

Midview Online Store 
 

Positive Covid Cases & Updated Covid-19 District Dashboard: 
 
We were recently notified that one (1) HS student and two (2) East students have recently tested positive for 
COVID-19.  We have confirmed the results and information with the family and have contacted all close contacts.    
 
Our totals by building, as of today are:  
​  

HS: 4, MS: 3, East: 5, West: 1, and North 6:  
 

Stay home if you have any symptoms at all and wear a mask as much as possible. 
 
I’ve also updated our weekly and year-to-date numbers on the Midview Covid Dashboard. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MaYbI81nvzQRxROH8CJnuf4TwPE7smtW/view?usp=sharing
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/ohio/grafton/midview-high-school


 

MIDVIEW.COVID.New.Dashboard.22 
#WeAreMidview 
 
Take care, 
 

Bruce 
 

Dr. Willingham 
Superintendent 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1zvYejqXxZmPpFJckYqXWLREb53WzuY04yWLWS6V89dA/edit?usp=sharing

